
URGENT NOTICE  

ELEVATORS WILL BE DOWN  

STARTING WEDNESDAY 

NOV 29TH, 2017 

BOTH ELEVATORS WILL BE SHUT DOWN  

WHILE  THE TRENCH AND PIPE REPAIRS  

ARE BEING WORKED ON  

STARTING ON  

WED NOV. 29TH TILL  DEC. 9TH 2017  

FROM 9 am  ll 5 pm 

EVERYONE WILL HAVE TO USE THE STAIRWAYS 

DURING THE ELEVATOR PROJECT REPAIRS 

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE &  

APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND  

COOPERATION 


